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Filed by Email on January 21, 2020 

To Whom It May Concern: 

 

PLEASE, PLEASE, PLEASE reconsider allowing Peterborough, ON to be the 

site of the manufacturing of nuclear pellets. Already every family I know in 

this city has been touched by cancer. In my case, I have had it and so has 

my daughter. The safety of the residents here should be your number one 

priority, over and above the money that may be made. 

 

The fact that an elementary school is right across the road from the factory 

is an abomination should nuclear materials be used. Safe, you say. Safe, 

only until there is a leak of some kind and, most assuredly, it will happen. 

 

I beg you not to use our city's core for the making of the pellets. A rural 

place with few to no houses and lots of rock, would be a much better choice 

and you know it.  

 

Thanking you for your anticipated NO! to the pellets.  
 
Karin DesChamp 

Peterborough, ON 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Karin  


